
PUBLIC ADVISORY

Notice is hereby given that a website claiming to be a “premier online 
directory for government institutions and services” is misrepresenting 
itself to be affiliated with the Philippine Deposit Insurance Corporation 
(PDIC), carrying PDIC’s logo, links, and contents without authority.

Bank depositors, PDIC stakeholders and the general public are urged 
to take precautions and take note of the following reminders:

Report any suspicious activities or fraudulent use of PDIC logo, links 
and contents to the:

PHILIPPINE DEPOSIT INSURANCE CORPORATION

The PDIC’s sole official website is WWW.PDIC.GOV.PH. Any 
variation of this URL is not affiliated with the PDIC.

Any inquiry regarding PDIC may be secured from the PDIC official 
website and communication channels provided below.

Access to the PDIC website via links hosted by unverified websites 
should be avoided.

Do not share personal and/or financial information, or login details 
on any suspicious website claiming to be affiliated with the PDIC.
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Philippine Deposit Insurance Corporation
     (02) 8841-4141 (for those within Metro Manila)
     1-800-1-888-7342 or 1-800-1-888-PDIC
     (for those outside Metro Manila)
     pad@pdic.gov.ph
         @ OfficialPDIC

PUBLIC ASSISTANCE DEPARTMENT


